

美國國術總會 United States Kuo Shu Federation

President:
Grandmaster Huang, Chien-Liang



March 19, 2020

Dear USKSF members:

These recent times have certainly been trying and unprecedented for all of us. I sincerely hope that you and your loved ones are staying healthy and that you are taking every precaution to keep yourselves and those around you safe. As written in our mission statement, the USKSF strives "to develop and promote traditional Kuo Shu and its physical, mental, and ethical benefits." Despite the current challenges we face as a global community, I hope that you are still able to safely practice and enjoy the benefits of Kuo Shu to maintain a sound body and mind and be conscientious about your interactions with those you come in contact with to help support the health and well-being of all.

At this point in time, the USKSF will continue to plan for and publicize information regarding the 2020 USKSF International Kuo Shu Championship Tournament scheduled for July 24-26 in Hunt Valley, MD. More details can be found at https://usksf.org/tournament/. This promises to be an exciting event as it will be the qualifying competition for those who wish to earn a spot on the US Team to compete in the 7th TWKSF World Tournament to be held in 2021.

Having said that, the USKSF is, and will continue to, heed all advice from the CDC, as well as directives from federal, state, and county government officials. The health and well-being of our members will remain at the heart of all of our decisions. As the situation continues to evolve, we will communicate any updates about our tournament and related training sessions. Changes will be noted in our e-newsletter, on our website https://usksf.org/, and on our Facebook page. Thank you for your understanding.
Wishing you well,

Tackli

Grandmaster Huang, Chien-Liang

President, USKSF